
Mary Beth Sutton, RN, BSN is 
Memorial Hospital and Health Care 
Center’s next DAISY Award Winner!  
Mary Beth has been described as 
being devoted to the patients she 
serves and providing care to them 
as though they were her immediate 
family.  

As a DAISY Award winner, Mary 
Beth was gifted with a DAISY pin, 
certificate, award sculpture, and 
Cinnabon® rolls for her entire 
department.  Thank you, Mary Beth, 
for your dedication to your patients 
and to Memorial Hospital and 
Health Care Center!

Memorial Hospital would like to 
extend a congratulations to the 
other DAISY Award nominees!
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From left to right: Tonya Heim, VP of Patient Services and Chief Nursing 
Officer; Mary Beth Sutton, Daisy Award Recipient; and Suzanne Burgess, 
Director of Post-Surgical and Pediatric Services.
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